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Duxton Broadacre Farms Limited (ASX: DBF) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Duxton Broadacre Farms Limited (‘DBF’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of DBF, 
pending it releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt 
until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Friday, 4 December 2020 or when the 
announcement is released to the market. 

Issued by 
Maria Clemente 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
 



       

 

Duxton Broadacre Farms Limited 
ACN 129 249 243 

7 Pomona Road, Stirling SA 5152 
+618 8130 9500 

 

 

 

2 December 2020 
 
 
Maria Clemente 
Adviser, Listing Compliance (Sydney) 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 200 
 
via email 
 
 
 
Dear Maria,  
 
REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT – DUXTON BROADACRE FARMS LTD 
 
Duxton Broadacre Farms Limited (“The Company”) formally requests that you grant a trading halt on the entity’s 
securities with immediate effect.  
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, the following information is provided: 
 
a) The Company intends to make an announcement regarding a proposed sale of an asset.  

 
b) The Company requests the trading halt remain in place until the earlier of the Company releasing an 

announcement in relation to a) above, or the commencement of trading on Friday 4 December 2020; and 
 

c) The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted, nor is it aware of any 
other information required to be provided to the market in relation to the trading halt.  

 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Katelyn Adams 
Company Secretary 
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